
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
   
The students have made a fantastic start to the new school year. I have had the pleasure 
of meeting them all in assembly, looking super smart in their uniform. Our new year 7 
students have settled in quickly, they are making new friends and navigating their way 
around school really well. It’s been business as usual in the classrooms, and an absolute 
pleasure to see how hard the students are working.  
  

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 

Students in year 7 and year 8 enjoyed a ‘Fresher’s Fair’ in their first week to introduce all of 
the extra-curricular clubs we have on offer. I have included a schedule of what is on offer 
with this letter so you can discuss clubs with your child. Please encourage them to join at 
least one extra-curricular club this term and try out something new after school. 
  

YONDR POUCHES 

This term we have launched our Phone Free School initiative, and our students have 
embraced the new Yondr pouches positively.  Having a phone free policy in school allows 
our students to focus on their learning without distraction.  Thank you for your support 
with this new initiative. I know you are appreciative of our efforts to provide a phone free 
space for the students, as you have fed this back to our pastoral staff.  
  

CLASS CHARTS 

Class charts provides you with up to date information regarding your child’s day in school. 
It is my experience that an additional word of praise from home encourages students to 
strive for more positive points. On the flip side, when students have not met the standards 
for example not completed homework, a stern word from home in addition to the school 
detention can significantly reduce recurrences.  
If you have been unable to log into class charts, please contact Mrs Sam Thomas at school 
for your log in details. 
 
sth@birkenheadparkschool.com  
 

HOMEWORK 

Working outside the classroom is a key element to ensuring academic success, and is a 
habit we are working hard to instil. Thank you for your support in establishing this learning 
habit for your child. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
Monday 14th October 
Year 10 and Year 11 Parents Information Evening 5pm – 6pm 
Information to follow from Mrs Clarke 
 
Wednesday 16th October 
Year 8 and Year 9 Parents Information Evening 5pm – 6pm 
Information to follow from Mrs Dawes 
 
Thursday 7th November 
Year 7 Settling in Evening  Two sessions 4.30pm and 5.30pm. 
Information to follow from Mrs Kirwan 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR YEAR 11 STUDENT LEADERSHIP TEAM.  

Head Boy: Charlie and Head Girl: Robyn,  Deputy Head Students: Ola and Maggie, and 
Ambassadors: Grace, Haygin, Sasha and Olivia.  
I have every confidence they will represent our school with self-confidence and maturity, 
and I look forward to working with them over the coming year.  
 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 

Kind regards, 

Mrs N McNamee 

Head of School 
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